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San Diego Superior Court Begins 
Nationwide Search for Executive Officer 

And Jury Commissioner 
 

 

The San Diego County Superior Court has announced it is launching a nationwide search 

for a new Executive Officer and Jury Commissioner.  As the second largest court system in the 

state of California, the San Diego Superior Court is seeking an individual with outstanding 

leadership and administrative skills.  The primary goal of the candidate will be to apply best 

business practices to maximize efficiency in providing court services.   The successful candidate, 

under the policy direction of the Presiding Judge of the Superior Court, will be responsible for 

the daily operations of the Court and the management of a staff of more than 1,600 employees.  

  Presiding Judge John S. Einhorn announced the nationwide search this week to fill the 

position vacated by Executive Officer Stephen Love saying, “I wish Steve Love the best in any 

future endeavors.  We now begin our search for a new Executive Officer who will continue our 

Court’s leadership position in the California Judiciary.”    

Love leaves the position after serving three years as the San Diego Court’s Executive 

Officer and Jury Commissioner in San Diego.  In the interim, Ray Sorensen, Assistant Executive 

Officer of the Central Division, will assume the duties once held by Love.   


